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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 29th March 2019 
 
Dear parents, 
At the weekend we were very fortunate to have 
so many volunteers give up their time (in some 
cases the whole weekend) to help carry out work 
at Cadmore End. We had over 16 people join us! 
We managed (amazingly) to paint Class 3 and 
Class 4, erect a shed, put tables together, adapt 
our condemned climbing frame into a seated 
area, clean the pond, jet wash the entrance gates 
and the amphitheatre and socialise! The children 
enjoyed free reign of the school and were 
extremely well behaved! From the bottom of my 
heart, I am truly grateful for all of your help and 
support. You have saved the school an incredible 
amount of money which we can now use for the 
children. 
 
Library 
Mrs Champness has kindly offered to open up our 
library for pupils to borrow books. This will 
happen most Fridays. Please make sure that your 

child brings in their library book every week to renew or 
change. 
 
Easter Bonnet Competition 
This year the PTA will be holding an Easter bonnet 
competition. It is £1 to enter. Children will need to bring in 
their Easter bonnet on the Thursday morning ready for the 
parade on Friday at 9am! I do hope you can stay and watch 
the parade and see the amazing creations! 
 
End of term arrangements 
Our last celebration assembly will be on Thursday 4

th
 April at 

9am. Family and friends are invited. 
Friday 5

th
 April will be the last day. It will be a very busy day! 

We will start with an Easter bonnet parade at 9am. There you 
will be able to watch your child and their friends show off their amazing hats!  
After the parade, the PTA have organised an Easter egg hunt for all the children. 
We will then finish our school day with our Easter Service led by Rev Chris Owen at St Mary Le 
Moor at 12.45pm. All pupils must be collected from Cadmore End School at 1.30pm 
 
This will be my final newsletter for this term. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you 
all a safe and enjoyable Easter break and we will see you back on Wednesday 24

th
 April. 

 
Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
Fri 29.3.19 Celebration 
assembly and parent coffee 
morning 
Thu 4.4.19 Celebration 
assembly 
Fri 5.4.19   

 Easter Bonnet 
competition and 
parade 9am – 
9.15am 

 Easter Egg Hunt 
9.45-11.45am 

 Easter service at St 
Mary Le Moor 
Church Cadmore End 
12.30-1.30pm  

 School finishes at 
1.30pm 

Wed 24.4.19 School opens 
Fri 26.4.19 No celebration 
assembly 
Thu 25.4.19 Swimming starts 
Fri 10.5.19 May Day 
Celebrations 2pm 
Sat 27.4.19 Sponsor Bluebell 
Walk 1.30pm  
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
23.4.19 3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
 


